
To whom it may concern: 

 

    I’m writing this letter to share with you my experience of being treated by 

Tammy Kennedy.  I have had back pain and decreased mobility since 1983 

from an accident while riding broncs in the rodeos.  I’ve been to many 

chiropractors and doctors over the years.  Most doctors want surgery and the 

chiropractors want to keep adjusting time and time again.  Tammy worked 

on me one time and put the pelvis and head back in place, then did the rest 

of her treatment.  I have been in so much less pain than I have in years.  Also 

I have been able to move better without the pain.  Her treatment is well 

worth the money and time.  It also seems to last a long time as I have not had 

to go back for six weeks and counting.  Thanks Tammy! 

 

                     Mark A. Yoder 


